Jeanann Dawson

P

From: Jay Sikes

Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 9:27 AM
To: Jeanann Dawson

Subject: Re: 2068 McNeill Hobbs Rd

Hey JD.....there are several site plans in TrakIt. The site plan labeled "McNeil Hobbs Updated site plan revision" seems to be latest &
greatest. Therefore this house location is OK and does not need a flood Elevation Cert. Also, since its a modular this will not need a reg Zoning

inspection.

thanks for your help & for double checking,

jay

From: Jeanann Dawson
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 9:12:46 AM
To: Jay Sikes

Subject: RE: 2068 McNeill Hobbs Rd

When you get a chance, give a call x6421.

Jeanann Dawson

Central Permitting Technician
Department of Development Services
Central Permitting Division

108 E Front Street/P.O. Box 65
Lillington, NC 27546

Phone: 910-893-7525

Direct: 910-814-6421

Fax: 910-893-2793
jdawson@harnett.org

From: Jay Sikes <jsikes@harnett.org>
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 8:55 AM




